
From: Neal Heitz  
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 5:57 PM 

To: Richard Superfine 
Subject: Re: Confidential - RE: Seeking Ethics approval / Feedback 

 
This email is to confirm I did attend the Park Grill event called, "Chefs on the Grill". I was able to 
network with several chefs and sample bites of prepared food as part of the event. There wasn't 
any type of swag or goodie bag handed out. I was there for approximately 1.5 hours.  

Thank you again for the fast turn around on the approval.  

Best, 
Neal Heitz 

 


